
 

 
 

Lee D. Hoffman 
90 State House Square 

Hartford, CT 06103-3702 

p 860 424 4315 

f 860 424 4370 

lhoffman@pullcom.com 

www.pullcom.com 

 

July 21, 2020 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

Mr. Jason Bowsza, First Selectman   Mr. Michael Maniscalco, Town Manager 

Town of East Windsor    Town of South Windsor 

11 Rye Street      1540 Sullivan Avenue 

PO Box 389      South Windsor, CT 06074 

Broad Brook, CT  06016 

 

Re: Proposed Gravel Pit Solar Project – Response to Town Comments 

Dear Mr. Bowsza: 

I am writing to you again on behalf of my client, Gravel Pit Solar (GPS).  As you will recall, on 

May 22, 2020, Gravel Pit Solar provided the Town of East Windsor a copy of a draft of its 

application to the Connecticut Siting Council for this project. The Town clearly spent a great 

deal of time and thought in developing comments regarding the project’s submittal, and GPS 

greatly appreciates that effort. 

GPS has had the time to analyze the Town’s comments and to make changes to its application in 

accordance with those comments.  I am enclosing both GPS’s response to the Town’s comments 

as well as a revised Visibility Assessment, which incorporates the Town’s comments. 

Thank you again for your suggestions for how GPS could improve this project.  We trust that 

these changes will address the concerns the Town highlighted in its comments.  Should the Town 

have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Aaron Svedlow at GPS directly. Thank you 

again for your comments and for your consideration of this project.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lee D. Hoffman 

 

Enclosures 
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